
Hello 1M ☺, 

I hope that you are all staying safe and well at home with your families and 

enjoying the time you are getting to spend together. Remember it is important to 

have fun and enjoy the quality time together. 

I have really missed teaching you and seeing your happy, smiley faces every day 

but I have absolutely loved seeing some of the hard work you have been doing 

with your families at home that you have sent me, these really make me smile so 

please keep them coming. If you haven’t sent any already but would like to you 

can do so via the following email hello@gig-mill.dudley.sch.uk .  

I can’t believe how big some of your bean plants have grown, they are truly 

amazing! Has anyone done the maths challenge yet and measured how big theirs 

is? I wonder if anyone’s bean is almost as big as them. Your lighthouse designs 

have been fantastic too, you have been so creative in using recyclable products and 

materials around your house to make them.  

I am so proud of how hard working you all always are for me so please remember 

to keep up that hard work whilst you are at home too, it’s just as important to try 

your hardest for your grownups. I am so incredibly proud of all the progress you 

made whilst in year 1, each and every one of you always tried your best and that’s 

all I can ever ask for, from wowing me with your phonics and reading to being 

superstars with your rolling numbers. You are a truly brilliant class 1M! 

I am really looking forward to seeing you all again in school. Keep up the hard 

work 1M, I am so proud of you! 

Miss McMahon 
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